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NEWSLETTER
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THE
T.J.E.S. SCIENCE FAIR :
IS COMING!!
WHEN? On Friday, March 15, 1991 :
WHERE? At the Gym on the campus of UTTC
WHAT? There will be displays of the
T.J.E.S. students' science projects
WHY? Because our students have been LEARNING!
WHO? A1l staff, faculty, and students of UTTC
are invited to come to view the displays
and projects after the judging.

PUBLIC VIEWING WILL COMMENCE FROM 1:00 PM until
3:30 PM. COME SEE WHAT WE HAVE LEARNED TOGETHER!
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Cafeteria Xoon Menu:
Dales: MARCH 11, MARCH 15

Mon- Hamburger-On-A-Bun
tes- Chuck Wagon Stew
Wed- Chili-In-A-Boat
thus.- Pork Cutlets
Grilled Cheese




NEWSLETTER CLASSIFIED! BARGAINS! FOR SALE! MISCELLANEOUS! CHEAP! AL

ANDERSON TAX SERVICE will do your tax preparation more reasonably and more
effeciently than you can get it done anywhere else. We are computerized, accu-
rate, and we deliver quickly. Call: 222-0800 after 6 PM on weekdays and on
weekends. FILE YOUR TAXES TODAY!

FOR SALE: Turquoise jewelry from the American Southwest. Call Bev at
. 294.
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SALE: Panasonic stereo and speakers and 100 records; $100.00! Also:
small Black and White TV/Radio: $75.00. Contact: Joyce at Chemical Health.
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R SALE: Desert Storm Navy Blue Caps trimmed with yellow printing; $4.00
each. Also: Buttons with a message for Saddam Hussein: $1.00 each. See
at Printing or call EXT. 296. ~

TRIVIA! TRIVIAI TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIA! TRIVIAI TRIVIA! TRIVIAItTITI]

The NEWSLETTER's last Trivia Game was won by GERALD PAKINEAU, a student of
UTTC in the Electrical Vocation. CONGRATULATIONS, GERALD!

This week's Trivia Question is about another Faculty member; WHICH
TEACHER AT UNITED TRIBES TECHNICAL COLLEGE WORKED IN AFRICA AS PART OF THE PEACE
CORPS?

Winners of Trivia receive 6-packs of Coke or Pepsi. Call now! Ask for
Lois Lane at EXT. 227.

DID YOU KNOW THAT the Perfect Party Store/Box Shop at 16th Street and Broadway,
in Bismarck, North Dakota is now offering St. Patrick's Day party items at

a 50% discount? AND DID YOU KNOW that the Box Shop also has storage boxes for
records for $1.50 each....and possibly for less to staff, students, and faculty
of UTTC? STOP BY TODAY AND GET YOUR STORAGE BOXES FOR ORGANIZING YOUR AREA.....
SPRING CLEANING BEGINS IN MARCH!

TO AVOID CRITICISM
DO NOTHING
SAY NOTHING

BE NOTHING
[l
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CONGRATULATIONS TO ALPHONZO BELT FOR BEING THE LUCKY WINNER OF THE BIG
~COLORFUL EASTER EGG IN THE LIBRARY DRAWING AT THEODORE JAMERSON ELEMEN-
TARY SCHOOL! ALPHONZO IS IN THE FIRST GRADE AT T.J.E.S. WE ARE HAPPY

ABOUT YOUR GOOD LUCK, ALPHONZO!!!
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VERY IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS! VERY IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENTS! VERY IMPORTANTI!!!

ATTENTION, PARENTS OF CHILDREN WHO ATTEND THE UTTC NURSERY: There will be
a Parent Meeting on TUESDAY, MARCH 12, 1991 at 12:00 Noon in the Nursery
Area. Lunch will be provided. We hope that all the parents can make it!

PRl clieE "ok e ek Tk Tk Ak vk Tk ek iR TR kT sk TR iR e e ea R T k] T R e e el e R ke T e T e T etk e [ e o

G.E.D. CLASSES for all UTTC students who need to get their G.E.D. are held
every Tuesday and Thursday, morning and afternoon in the English area
of the Education Building Downstairs. Study modules are also in the Computer
Area.Please contact Mary Lemcke at EXT. 227 to set up a time for working
on the material required to prepare for the G.E.D.
The tests for the G.E.D. are given at the Adult Education Resource
Center at 210 West Bowen in Bismarck. The schedule for testing at
the Adult Education Resource Center is: Wednesdays, 9:00 AM - 1:00 PM
Thursdays, 6:00 PM - 10:00 PM
Fridays, 1:00 PM - 5:00 PM
You must make an appointment to take the tests in Bismarck. Mary
—-can set up the appointment for you, or you cam <call: Edi Thomas, GED
Examiner, 224-5510.
If you need to get your G.E.D., make arrangements NOW to schedule
time during the week (If Tuesdays and Thursdays don't work for you, we
can make other arrangements) to prepare for your G.E.D. testing.
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TO THE STUDENTS AND STAFF OF
UNITED TRIBES TECHNICAL COLLEGE

I would 1ike to express my deepest
appreciation for your sympathy and
also to express my gratitude for
the folowers received during the
loss of my beloved brother, Ronald
Yellow Hammer, Sr.

Blanche White Eagle
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The following PARENTS won involvement awards for the Winter Quarter:

CLARINDA GOODLEFT

EMILY BAD HAWK

VIDA and DON MANN

MARTIAN and PETE PLENTY WOUNDS

ROBERT and LOIS RAINBOW

BERTHA GONE and FRED SMART ENEMY

The awards will be presented at the 7:45 A.M. breakfast on March 20,

1991. PLEASE PLAN TO ATTEND! ALL THEODORE JAMERSON PARENTS, FRIENDS,
and GUARDIANS ARE WELCOME!
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PARENTING CLASSES meet every Wednesday during the Spring Quarter in the
Personal Development area of the Education Building.

The classes are offered on a Pass/Fail basis for one hour of credit.
Lunch is provided, because the classes meet from 11:50 A.M.-12:50 PM--over
the noon hour.

Call the Elementary School to register or for additional information:
EXT. 304 or EXT. 253.
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From February 15 until March 4, 1991, children from Theodore Jamerson
Elementary School have been participating in the "In Celebration of Reading"
program, sponsored by Chapter I and Reading Is Fundamental. The purpose
of this program was to encourage your child/children to READ FOR FUN.
Each child had to meet the requirement for his/her age group and will
receive a certificate of achievement. 1In a random drawing at TJES,
JoETla Many. Bears' name was selected to be the one sent to RIF
headquarters in Washington, D.C., where her name will be entered in
the national drawing to choose the "1991 National RIF Reader".

The National RIF Reader will win a trip to Washington, D.C. with
her parents and the RIF coordination.

"GOOD LUCK, JOELLA!"
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The Chapter I staff and administration will hold a parent meeting on
Tuesday, March 12, 1991 at 4:00 PM in the Chapter I building. Under
discussion will be the Chapter I project for 1991-1992. Please plan to
attend.

Call Glenna or Barb at EXT. 306 if you have questions.
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